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The School Community of Ross Road strives to support potential for all that 
values diversity and is built in a safe and caring environment.  

Ross Road is welcoming, caring and inclusive. We foster a culture of engaged 
learners and critical thinkers who are responsible and respectful. As a school 

community we promote a sense of belonging for all. 
 

Monday Message 
 
Dear Ross Road Families, 
 
Welcome to another Monday message. We hope you appreciate the 
updates and information.  
 
Reminder: Learning Conferences 
Don’t forget that Learning conferences are scheduled for March 11, 12, 13 
with early dismissal at 1:50pm. Teachers will communicate with you directly 
about their learning conferences and how to sign up for a time. If they do not 
have a time that works for your schedule, please email them directly to 
arrange a time. They are happy to work directly with families to find a time 
that works.  
 
Ross Road’s Presentation of Pirates! The Musical! 
The musical is this week! Don’t forget to bring your tickets for your show. 
You can line up outside the doors near the main entrance (we will only enter 
using these doors). Doors will open 30 minutes before the show time for 
entry.  
 
Reminder: Extra tickets to the school musical  
Extra tickets for most shows for the musical are still available! Please come 
by the school office to collect extra tickets or email rossroad@sd44.ca to let 
us know how many additional tickets you would like. Please include day, 
time and student name(s). 
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PAC INFORMATION 
 
Spring Fest is on the horizon!  We need a few more parent/guardian 
volunteers to make this happen.  If you have a child in grades 2 or 3, this is 
your event!  Please email Laura at rossroadpacchair@gmail.com.   
 
Thank you to everyone who completed the Parent Communication 
Survey!  Your feedback is greatly appreciated.  If you have not yet had a 
chance to fill it in, please do.  It takes less than a minute! 
 
Please check out the PAC website for important information and updates.  
Ross Road PAC | École Ross Road School – Parent Advisory Committee 
 
DISTRICT INFORMATION 
 
For more public input opportunities, NVSD events, NVSD registrations, and 
additional information and opportunities please check the NVSD website 
News Item - North Vancouver School District (sd44.ca) 
 
Important Dates: 
March 4 – Musical dress rehearsal (students wear costumes) 
March 5-7 – Musical 
March 11-13 – Early Dismissal for learning conferences at 1:50pm 
March 14 – Report Card published to the portal 
March 15 – Last day of school before spring break 
April 2 – School re-opens after spring break 
 
Please remember to check the school website for important dates, a copy of 
all school newsletters and other important information. You are also 
encouraged to subscribe to the school calendar. 
https://www.sd44.ca/school/rossroad/Pages/default.aspx#/= 
 
Best, 
 
Kate Lechleiter, Principal  Menina Colangelo, Vice Principal 
klechleiter@sd44.ca   mcolangelo@sd44.ca 
 

We would like to thank the Coast Salish people, specifically the Skwxwú7mesh 
Nation and Tsleil-Waututh Nation, upon whose unceded traditional territory École 

Ross Road Elementary and the North Vancouver School District resides. We value the 
opportunity to learn, share and grow on this traditional territory. 

 
Translation Options 
To view this update in a language option of your choice, please review and enable the 
message translation options available through your email provider. While not 
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exhaustive, we have provided links to popular email providers: Microsoft 
Outlook and Gmail. 
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